

October 5th, 2023

Mr. Donald Wetzel
CIP Project Manager
Engineering Division
City of Killeen
3201-A South W.S. Young Drive
Killeen, TX, 76542

via email

Re: RECOMMENDATION FOR AWARD

City Bid Number 24-03

**Project: Gilmer Street Road and Pedestrian Improvements** 

Dear Mr. Wetzel:

On September 21<sup>st</sup>, at 3:15 PM (CST), two bids were received for the above-referenced project. We have reviewed the bids and recommend award of the project to the lowest qualified bidder, as defined by the guidelines of the City's award standards, TTG Utilities Inc., of Gatesville, Texas, in the amount of \$4,004,004.00. A tabulation of the received bid is attached herewith. Please do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or need additional information.

Sincerely,

**KSA** 

Abiel Carrillo, P.E. Engineer of Record

Enclosures: Bid 24-03 Bid Tabulation